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Michael enjoyed lunch out & a warm chocolate 

brownie, followed by a pint 

 

 



 

 
 

 

Sheila enjoyed her fish & chips out followed by 

a warm chocolate brownie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

Martin enjoys  

Helping in the kitchen 

 

 

Followed by some fresh air 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

We would like to thank all the resident’s friends 

and families for your continued support. 

 

A big thank you to the fantastic team at  

St Stephens that makes it all happen 

 
Birthdays in March 

9th Caroline 

25th Martin 

 

 

 

Getting in touch 

St Stephens, 13 Godwyne Road, Dover, Kent, CT16 1SW 

01304 202864 

Email: Julie@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 

mailto:Julie@charinghealthcare.co.uk
http://www.charinghealthcare.co.uk/

